Internal Revenue Bulletin
(I.R.B.)—2002-33,
August 19, 2002; Correction

Announcement 2002-78

This document explains what to do with
a second copy you received of 1.R.B. 2002—
33, dated August 19, 2002.

Summary

The Internal Revenue Bulletin (1.R.B.
2002-33), dated August 19, 2002, may con-
tain misprints. Because of problems with the
printer, copies of this weekly bulletin con-
taining errors were published and distrib-
uted. The articles within the bulletin contain
punctuation mark misprints. These mis-
prints appear throughout the bulletin.

We have corrected, reprinted, and re-
shipped I.R.B. 2002-33, dated August 19,
2002.

A quick way to determine whether the
copy you received contains these misprints
is to go to Table 1 on page 327.

If, under “Table 1” it reads...

Then you have ...

“Rev. Rul. 2002-51"

A correct copy of the bulletin.

Anything else

An incorrect copy of the bulletin and should discard this ver-
sion.

We apologize for any inconvenience or
misunderstanding this may have caused.



